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 20TH APRIL, 2022 
 

 

 

 

MASENO UNIVERSITY 

 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS ON PHT 112  

EXAMINATIONS 

 

This is to inform all students that PHT 112 examinations will be done on 22nd 

April 2022. 

Please not that only those who registered and have been cleared will have 

access to the examinations.  

Attached is the full list of those registered for the examinations for your 

confirmation. 

 

 

 

 

ROSE OMOGA-CHIAJI 

AG. DEPUTY REGISTRAR, EXAMINATIONS 

       


